[bookmark: _GoBack]Translation of the letter from the Epirus Regional Government dated 20 February 2019


Re: Immediate building delivery in the administrative region of Epirus at ‘’Katsikas Ioanninon”:

Please take immediate action in delivering the building belonging to the administrative region of Epirus, in the Epirus Region, which was provisionally granted to you at Katsikas in Ioannina, close to the refugee camp in order to meet your needs temporarily, by the 28 February 2019 the latest. The aforementioned building is already essential for the needs of the Epirus Region and also for security reasons of all of the Epirus District facilities, which have already suffered hundreds of thousands of euros of damage from unknown perpetrators, possibly coming from the refugee camp, a damage for which we reserve any legitimate right.

In case of non-performance of the above date of the building of the Region of Epirus, we will unilaterally take delivery of the building.


THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY REGION OF EPIRUS
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